
 
 

 
 
                                                                                                  

TO: Parks, Arts, Recreation, & Cultural Commission 

 

FROM: Manny A. Hernandez, Parks & Recreation Director 

 

SUBJECT:  Review Proposed Art Installation (Replacement) 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Review and discuss proposed art installation at Edith Avenue and Los Altos Avenue 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BACKGROUND 
The current loan agreement for the art piece located at the corner of Edith and Los Altos Avenue 

(Seasonal Rotation) is coming to an end in April, and the artist is coordinating pick-up from out 

of state.  The artist is proposing a replacement piece for the Commission’s consideration to replace 

Seasonal Rotation.   

 

The Commission will review and discuss interest in entering into a two-year art loan agreement 

with Jennifer Kapnek for the placement of Encircled in Cycles at the corner of Edith and Los Altos 

Avenue.   

 

 

Attachments: 

A. Jennifer Kapnek Public Sculpture Proposal (w/photos)  


